Reminder: Compliance with Parking Regulations

Dear [Recipient's Name],
This is a friendly reminder regarding the importance of adhering to the parking regulations in our
community. We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that our shared parking spaces are used
appropriately.
Please remember the following key regulations:

e Park only in designated areas.

e Do not block driveways or fire lanes.

« Ensure your vehicle displays the proper permit, if required.

« Limit parking duration to the stipulated time limits.

Failure to comply with these regulations may result in fines or towing at the owner's expense.
We value your support in maintaining a safe and accessible environment for everyone.

If you have any questions or require further clarification on the parking rules, please feel free to
contact [Your Contact Information].

Thank you for your attention to this matter!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization]



